
O F A R T

20 January 1994

Seymour Rosen
S PA C E S
1804 N. Van Ness
Los Angeles, CA 90028

Dear Seymour,

It was nice to speak with you on Thursday, and I'm glad to hear you made it through the quake
alright.

Enclosed please fmd the John Ehn portfolio, as per our discussion. I will try to get an
opportunity to speak with Steve Brezzo of the San Diego Museum of Art to determine whether
he is interested in pursuing a donation from the Ehn Family Trust, and will let you know his
comments. If he is interested, I would think San Diego would be an excellent venue for the
placement of some of this material.

Thanks again for your efforts to place some of John Ehn's works at the Monterey Peninsula
Museum of Art. I'm sorry that the Museum has now declined to accept it, but hopefuUy it will
find appropriate homes elsewhere.

Best wishes to you for the new year. I hope to get a chance to see you again soon.

Sincerely,

Jo Farb /Hernandez
C u r a t o r
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